
Prayer Items 

1. Please pray for God’s mercy on our country in the aftermath of the death of George 
Floyd. Pray for God’s peace, along with his righteousness and justice. (Micah 6:8). 

2. Please pray for the family of Sharon Yen, our dear sister who recently passed 
away.  Pray for God's strength and comfort for her husband, Charles, her son 
Sean and her daughter Linda. 

3. Please continue to pray for God’s mercy throughout the world in connection with 
COVID-19 and its far-reaching effects.  Do pray especially for front line workiers.  
Pray for churches throughout the world, including ours, as we look for the Spirit's 
lead in how to minister to a hurting world, and for wisdom when it comes time to 
gather in person again. 

4. Please pray for the ongoing "candidating" process for Brother Shyhyann Lee as 
our church members get to know him better.  Pray for discernment about God's 
will for Brother Shyhyann and CACW. 

5. Pray for the families of our afterschool kids—and the new challenges and needs 
they face in light of COVID-19. (Pray also for our church’s efforts to partner with 
Ridgeway Church’s food bank, in order to provide food to these families.) 

6. Please pray for CACW members who are currently between jobs. May the peace 
of God guard their minds and hearts. 

7. Please pray for all the various missionaries and missions endeavors we support, 
including the UConn outreach, Pastor Achara and her work with the Thai School 
in Khaolak, Pastor Rebecca Mao and COCM in England/Europe, Dann and 
Tammy Johnson with Envision in Atlanta, and Bob and Molly and their family. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fellowship & Sunday School 
 

English Adult Sunday School is studying a video series called Drive Thru History – the 
Gospel - online. Every Sun 10:15-:11:15am. Contact: Te Chan (Teshun@gmail.com)  

English Bible Study Fellowship is studying the book of Matthew using Zoom online 
meeting. Every Friday from 7:45-9:30pm. Contact: JimAnderson2357@yahoo.com 

Saturday Youth Fellowship: Junior & Senior High - Every Saturday from 7:00-9:30 pm 
using Zoom online meeting; contact PastorPablo@cacw.org  
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Seek First His Kingdom 



Chinese Alliance Church of Westchester 
English Worship Service 

 

June 14th, 2020, 11:30 a.m 
 

Psalm  31:19, 21-23 
 

19 How abundant are the good things that you have stored up for those who fear 
you,that you bestow in the sight of all, on those who take refuge in you.21 Praise 
be to the Lord, for he showed me the wonders of his love when I was in a city 
under siege.22 In my alarm I said, “I am cut off from your sight!”Yet you heard 
my cry for mercy when I called to you for help.23 Love the Lord, all his faithful 
people! The Lord preserves those who are true to him, but the proud he pays 
back in full. 

***  

 GATHERING TOGETHER IN GOD’s PRESENCE 

 Call to Worship (Psalm  31:19, 21-23) 

 Pastoral Prayer 

 Praise and Worship in Song 

 
 HEARING AND CELEBRATING GOD’S WORD 

 Message - Why Should Chinese People Care if White People 
are Racist Toward Black People? (Dr Frank Chan) 

 Scripture Reading (Luke 10:25-37) 

 
 RESPONDING WITH THANKSGIVING 

 Song of Response 

 Community Life 

 Prayer for Tithes and Offerings 

 
 BEING SENT TO LOVE AND SERVE 

 Benediction 

*** 

Theme verse for June, 2020 

Matthew 6:24 
“No one can serve two masters. Either you will hate the one and love the 

other, or you will be devoted to the one and despise the other. You cannot 
serve both God and money. 

1. We welcome everyone who worships God with us online this morning.  May peace 
be with you and your family. 

2. We'd like to thank Brother Shyhyann Lee and Dr. Frank Chan for preaching in 
today's Chinese and English services, respectively.  May the Lord bless them and 
their ministries. 

3. In light of recent societal events, Pastor Alan delivered a heartfelt & biblical 
centered sermon last Sunday (6/7) in English service.  All are encouraged to watch 
the service (available on https://www.cacw.org/livestream/) for Christ-centered 
guidance during this difficult time.   "And what does the Lord require of you? To 
act justly and to love mercy and to walk humbly with your God" (Micah 6:8). 

4. Next Sunday (6/21) we will hold our June communion during both worship 
services.  We will also celebrate Father's Day with the presentation of our virtual 
rendition of "The Blessing."  For those who are baptized, please prepare your 
hearts and simple crackers and grape juice to partake in communion together. 

5. Congratulations to Pastor Pablo and his wife, Kim.  The Garcia family is 
expanding--expecting a baby in November.  Please pray, as always, for God’s 
gracious help for first-time parents—and also for the health of the whole family 
especially in the midst of the pandemic. 

6. Praise God for the continued hard work of the Pastoral Search Committee ( PSC). 
Our candidate, Brother Shyhyann Lee—together with his wife, Joyce—have met 
with various fellowships in the last two weekends. This Sunday (6/14) the PSC will 
host a “town hall” for Q&A regarding the PSC process. The Board is working on a 
few, remaining steps to facilitate the eventual congregational vote.  Please 
continue to pray for God’s blessing on Brother Lee and his family, on our church, 
and God’s gift of wisdom and discernment to all of us. 

7. Remember the PEAK (church health) survey we did a few months ago? The Board 
had originally planned to share the survey results at the March Membership 
meeting. The pandemic delayed that meeting. Instead of waiting for the time when 
we can regather in person at church, we are preparing an executive summary of 
the PEAK results to share with you next Sunday (6/21). In the meantime, thanks 
both for your participation and your patience. 

8. The Gospel Camp we attended regularly (Harvey Cedar, NJ) will be held online 
this year from 7/31 to 8/1/2020, 7:30 PM-9:30 PM US EDT. Brother Peter Liu will 
share on the theme, “Through the Storm.” Please pray for this event; although the 
format has changed, our Lord's heart for the gospel remains the same. Pray for 
God’s presence, for hearts to be prepared, and for the advance of the gospel. 

9. In responding to the unusual circumstances as of result of COVID-19, the UConn 
Financial Risk Management program has announced options such as taking 
online courses in Fall 2020 and deferred enrollments of the newly accepted 
students. Consequently, it is expected that the number of new UConn students 
who can join the programs in person in Fall 2020 will be lower. Please continue to 
pray for UConn ministry ( Seeds) for God's leading to care for the students." 

10. Praise the Lord for your generosity; our COV19 relief fund has enabled our church 
to assist local families in need and helped us purchase masks with which we can 
bless many people.  Brother Martin has also obtained a good supply of free hand 
sanitizer from Westchester County, some of which is being used by CACW's and 
Ridgeway's Food Pantry teams.  May the Lord bless you and your family. 

11. Our Wednesday night Church-wide prayer meeting is now 'virtual.' You can easily 
join with others for prayer from your home. Please contact Pastor Alan 
(pastoralan@cacw.org) r.e. call in information or prayer requests. 

Announcements 


